
              St Nicholas PTA Activities – December 2021      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Christmas is a busy time of year for many of us and keeping up with all the events and activities 
is hard going. To avoid trawling through emails and newsletters trying to remember it all, why 
not print this and stick it to your fridge? 
 

 

When What’s happening? You/Your child(ren) will 
need… 

Friday 3 
December 
 

Milne Festive Bake Sale 
 

Come along buy a festive treat for the weekend… cupcakes, 
gingerbread… there is something for everyone! 

 
Loose change to purchase or 

via PayPal QR code (see below)  

Friday 10 
December 

Festive Dare to be Different  
 

We are all different. Celebrate being YOU by wearing 
something festive to school… Will you wear a Santa 

hat/festive hairband, socks, your fave festive onesie? The 
choice is yours… simply bring in a contribution on the day for 
our collection buckets available at the school gate at morning 

drop-off. 

 
Loose change (50p - £2) to 

donate via collection buckets 
on school gate at morning drop 

off. 

Friday 10 
December 

Christmas Bauble Hunt (NEW!)  
 

During the school day, we will be running our first 
Christmas Bauble Hunt with both infants & juniors. 

Festive baubles (in school house colours of red, yellow, green 
& blue) will be hidden all over our school playground & field 
for the children to find (infants & juniors will go separately).  
The first team to find all their house baubles will win 

valuable house points for their team! All children 
will receive a chocolate treat* for taking part too.  

 
*alternatives for dietary requirements will be offered. 

Please donate £2 for your child 
to take part via Paypal QR code 

If you are able to help 
volunteer to ‘hide’ the baubles 

please get in touch! 
 

Weds 15 & 
Thur 16 
December 

Festive Sing-a-long & refreshments  
(Wednesday 15th | Infants) 
(Thursday 16th | Juniors) 

 
From 3pm- 3:15pm each day, our children will gather at the 
tinsel clad school shelter & gazebo for a Christmas singalong 

for all parents/carers (and guests!) to come along and 
support. Treat yourself to a tea/coffee/hot choc and a yummy 

mince pie and help raise money for our school.  
Parents/carers can collect their child from this area at the end 

of the day. Children in after school club will be taken to the 
shelter by the teachers.  

 
Please spread the word, please 

bring loose change for 
refreshments and a donation 

bucket for PTA funds. 
 
 


